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Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, a Special Meeting of the Lake Linden-Hubbell Schools Board 

of Education was held virtually via Google Meet on August 18, 2020.  The meeting was called to 

order by President Patricia Burton at 7:30 a.m. 

 

Present: Jeff Dennis, Jennifer Beaudette, Kim Codere, Patricia Burton, Lori Ambuehl, 

Stacey Sedar, Rob Johnson 

 

Absent: None 

 

The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

A motion was made by Lori Ambuehl and supported by Jennifer Beaduette to accept the agenda.  

Roll call vote.  Motion unanimously carried. 

 

A motion was made by Rob Johnson and supported by Stacey Sedar to accept the minutes of the 

Regular Meeting held on August 10, 2020.  Roll call vote.  Motion unanimously carried. 

 

There were no expressions from the public. 

 

A motion was made by Jennifer Beaudette and supported by Kim Codere to accept with regret 

the letter of retirement resignation as presented by Patricia Gerbig from her position as French 

Teacher.   Roll call vote.  Motion unanimously carried. 

 

A motion was made by Lori Ambuehl and supported by Stacey Sedar to approve changing the 

first day of instruction for the 2020-2021 school year from September 1, 2020 to September 8, 

2020.  Roll call vote.  Motion unanimously carried. 

 

Other: 

 

The Board will need to review the Superintendent evaluation tool in the next several weeks so 

that the administrator contract renewal can be brought to the next meeting.   

 

There being no further business to discuss, a motion was made by Kim Codere and supported by 

Lori Ambuehl to adjourn the meeting at 7:40 p.m.  Roll call vote.  Motion unanimously carried. 


